
 
Interventional Radiologist 
Brant Community Healthcare System  
 
Brant Community Healthcare System (BCHS) is a 260-bed acute care facility boasting stable, 
state-of-the-art Programs within a team environment and with a dedicated staff that ensures 
high-level, patient-focused care. The organization comprises of two main hospital sites, the 
Brantford General Hospital and Willett Hospital. Located in the picturesque Grand River Valley 
20 minutes west of Hamilton, our community offers outstanding recreational opportunities.   
 
BCHS is the area’s acute care facility, providing all of Brantford and Brant County's specialty 
programs and services for our 120,000+ residents. We are the regional centre for paediatrics, 
mental health, obstetrics and gynaecology, critical care, surgery, and emergency medicine. We 
are also the District Stroke Centre for Brant, Haldimand and Norfolk regions. BCHS is a satellite 
site of the Hamilton Regional Cancer Centre providing an onsite daily cancer clinic along with a 
dialysis unit as a part of the St. Joseph’s Healthcare Hamilton hemodialysis program.   
 
We are currently recruiting for an Interventional Radiologist to join our Diagnostic Imaging 
Department to support our growing department. This position represents an opportunity to join a 
group of dedicated radiologists and nuclear medicine physicians. The department performs over 
150,000 exams per year with anticipated growth to over 170,000 exams by the end of the year. 
This position is being created to support the installation of a second CT scanner in the 
organization slated for the summer of 2022.   
 
The successful candidate will be supporting the expansion and augmentation of existing IR 
procedures within the organization. Areas of particular interest include percutaneous urologic 
interventions, vascular access, trans-vaginal/rectal drainages, percutaneous gastrostomy, and 
tunneled lines and biopsies, including lung. The successful candidate will be leading the 
expansion of services in these areas. Rotation through the other DI services of general 
reporting, CT, ultrasound and MRI is expected. Expertise in Nuclear Medicine is not required. 
 
Interested physicians must have independent practice license from the College of Physicians 
and Surgeons of Ontario and a Royal College Fellowship in Interventional Radiology. Excellent 
interpersonal skills and a commitment to an inter-professional care model are also essential.   
 
Interested candidates should submit their letters of interest and curriculum vitae, along with 
the names of three (3) references to:  

 
Dr. Angela Fleming, Chief & Medical Director, Diagnostic Imaging 

C/o of Lebené Numekevor lebene.numekevor@bchsys.org  
 

For detailed information on the hospital, please visit: https://www.bchsys.org  
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